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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

UPCOMING EVENTS!
 TUE, 5/2
3:05-4:15 LCP Tutoring in Library
 WED, 5/3
Spirit Shirt Day
Faculty Luncheon
 THU, 5/4
8:15 School Mass
3:05-4:15 LCP Tutoring in Library
 FRI, 5/5
FIELD DAY! ALL FAMILIES REPORT TO
MESSMER STADIUM- NOT SJS!
ALL STUDENTS MUST BE PICKEDY UP
BY 12 NOON
 SAT, 5/6
Falcon Shootout and Raffle @
Shreveport Gun Club
5PM 8th Grade Confirmation
  FRI, 5/12
8:15 Mother's Day Mass & May
Crowning

Dear St. Joseph Families, 
GIVE FOR GOOD begins tomorrow! St. Joseph
Catholic School is once again participating in
this important day. As you are aware, this is a
fundraising opportunity that allows families to
participate in assisting with funds for their
favorite charities. We hope St. Joseph Catholic
School, your choice for Catholic education, will
be considered for such generosity.
Rather than raise our our tuition to cover such
expenses, we invite families and other
benefactors who have the ability to give to do
so on this exciting day. 

In the past, funds are utilized to purchase
items such as classroom furniture and
additional technology for the school. As always,
it is not always the issue of how much you
plan to give but rather that you take the
opportunity to participate. 100% participation
from our school community may seem like a
lofty goal but it is certainly possible. Thank you
for always supporting St. Joseph Catholic
School through giving as well as through your
prayers.

FIELD DAY is this week! It will be Friday, May
5th at Loyola's Messmer Stadium. Carpool will
begin at 7:30 AM. Opening ceremonies will be
at 8:05 AM. Parents are welcome to remain
with us through the day. We are fortunate to
have our campus SRO's available to be with us
on that day as well. They were hired to assist
us in keeping our students safe at all times
and are happy they can join us so that our
field day will always be a fun and exciting time.
REMEMBER! You must check your child out with
his or her homeroom teacher. All students are
to be picked up no later than 12 NOON. 

With all of the upcoming special days, please
remember that our annual Mother's Day Mass
and May Crowning will be on Friday, May 12th.
We invite all mothers, godmothers,
grandmothers, and other loved ones. We hope
to see you at all events! St. Joseph, pray for us
     



BLESSED MIGUEL PRO
As a boy Miguel had many
friends, and he loved to
play practical jokes. He
became a priest at a time
when the Catholic Church
in Mexico was being
persecuted. He used his
knack for putting together
disguises to work
undercover and bring the
sacraments to many
suffering people. He was
able to serve his people
during this persecution,
seeing what was needed
at critical moments.
Fr. Miguel Pro died a
martyr for the faith.

FEAST: 
November 23rd

VIRTUE OF 
CIRCUMSPECTION














